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Hello,

I am submitting feedback that B. Light-Duty Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Rebate
Program should be included in this. 

Suggest roughly 2,000 Level 2 and possible Level 3 charging stations installed at
parking spots in town squares, parking decks, rest areas, gov't and university areas,
prominent commerce destinations, as well at charging stations along high trafficked
roads, including interstates and state highways.

This is one of the better signals to individual consumers that electric vehicles are
feasible.

Thank you.

Matt Lyon
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